From:
To: -- City Council
Subject: GPAC Concerns

**Date:** Sunday, February 5, 2023 2:30:37 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---

City Council: PLEASE appoint the most qualified people to the GPAC: Hal Bohner, Ron Chestnut, and Brent Newell. They have the most experience in environmental protection, urban planning, land use, and working with city and county governments. ENOUGH GROWTH ALREADY! Petaluma is looking more and more like Novato and Rohnert Park. PLEASE appoint non-developers to this board!

Thank you.

Ralph Haney Petaluma